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Broadcom Inc. WEEE Compliance Statement

Broadcom Inc.’s Status under WEEE Directive

The WEEE Directive (2002/96/EU) requires that all producers of electrical and electronic equipment
(EEE) provide for take-back of EEE put on the market in EU member countries after 13 August 2005.
Under Broadcom’s current business model, Broadcom is not a producer of EEE, as defined under the
WEEE Directive and regulatory guidance, and is therefore not required to provide for take-back of EEE.
For proper disposal information, please contact the appropriate partner company from which you
purchased the Broadcom product.

Disclaimer

A crossed wheeled bin symbol has been applied to certain products by Broadcom to facilitate proper
segregation at end of life. This action does not constitute acceptance by Broadcom of any legal
responsibility for end-of-life take-back and management of the product.
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